
 I strongly urge the Oregon legislature to pass HB2927 as is and not pass SB 825. My vote should count 
equally as any other voting individual in any other state. 
 
The Electoral College is an outdated institution that does not reflect the will of the people.  Why is it that 
the USA goes around the world promoting democracy, when its institutions are so very 
undemocratic?  The US does not set up Electoral College systems in new democracies, it sets up 
parliamentary systems of government, which, not perfect, but does allow more voices to be heard in 
government. 
 
Please pass HB2927 AS IS and help strengthen our democratic values that we boast to world.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Peter Johnson 
1928 Friendly Alley 
Eugene Or 97405 


